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Geneva 10 July 2012 
 
 
 
Mr. Tshering Gyeltshen 
Chief, Watershed Management Division 
Department of Forest and Park Services 
Bhutan 
 
 
 
 
Dear Mr. Gyeltshen, 

 

In response to your letter dated 27 February 2012, requesting targeted support from the UN-REDD 

Programme I am happy to inform you that your request has been approved. 

For further information on the delivery of the requested actions, I would like to recommend that you 

contact directly the focal points for targeted support of the UN-REDD Programme: In FAO                 

Ms. Mette Loyche Wilkie (Mette.LoycheWilkie@fao.org), in UNDP Mr. Timothy Clairs 

(tim.clairs@undp.org) and in UNEP Mr. Mario Boccucci (Mario.Boccucci@unep.org).  

The UN-REDD Programme is looking forward to working closely with Bhutan to successfully 

implement its REDD+ efforts.  

 

Best regards 

 
Thais Linhares Juvenal 

Senior Officer 

UN-REDD Programme Secretariat 
 
 
 

CC: Mr. Tashi Samdrup – MAF, Bhutan 
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